
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 

Communications 

NWT wildfires: travel notice for ALTS students 

Start Date: August 25, 2023 
End Date:     August 30, 2023    
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Department of Family Services’ Career Development Division, responsible for the 

Adult Learning and Training Supports (ALTS) program, is monitoring the wildfire 

situation in the Northwest Territories (NWT), and the impacts on flights originally 

scheduled to pass through Yellowknife. 

ALTS clients who have travel booked through Yellowknife should contact their Career 

Development Officer (CDO) to check on the status of their flights and accommodations. 

CDOs will work with ALTS clients to re-schedule flights and accommodations if needed.  

Please note that there may be changes to flight schedules that impact travel dates and 

available routes. 

CDOs will notify clients if there are any changes in their travel due to the NWT wildfires. 

### 

Media Contact:  

Tony Canny 
Communications Specialist 
Department of Family Services  
867-975-5207 
acanny@gov.nu.ca 
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